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are you in the mood for some funnies

"then our mouth was filled with laughter, and our 
tongue with singing." psa 126:2

a priest buys a lawn mower at a yard sale.  back home, 
he pulls on the starter rope a few times with no 
results.  he storms back to the yard sale and tells the 
previous owner, “i can’t get the mower to start!”  
“that’s because you have to curse to get it started,” 
says the man.  “i’m a man of the cloth.  i don’t even 
remember how to curse.”   “you keep pulling on that 
rope, and it’ll come back to you.”

our fourth grader celebrated his birthday on crutches, 
so he couldn’t carry the cupcakes into school without 
help.  i asked our sixth-grader, noah, to help his 
brother carry them in.  “i could,” he said, “but i’d 
prefer not to.”  spotting a teaching moment, my husband 
asked noah, “what would Jesus do?”  noah answered, 
“Jesus would heal him so he could carry his own 
cupcakes.”

a christian guy named bill saw an ad online for a 
Christian horse, so he went to check it out.  the 
horse’s owner said, “it’s easy to ride him.  just say 
‘praise the Lord’ to make him go and ‘amen’ to make him 
stop.”  bill got on the horse and said,  “praise the 
Lord!”  sure enough, the horse started to walk.  
“praise the Lord!” he said again, and the horse began 
to trot.  “praise the Lord!  praise the Lord!” he 
yelled, and the horse broke into a gallop.  bill was 



enjoying his ride so much that he almost didn’t notice 
the cliff he and the horse were about to go over.  bill 
shouted “AMEN!” at the top of his lungs, and the horse 
stopped right at the edge of the cliff.  relieved, bill 
said, “phew!  praise the Lord!”

now for a few quick one liners.

did you hear about the man who stole an advent 
calendar?  he got 25 days.

what do you call a bunch of chess masters bragging 
about their games in a hotel lobby over the holidays?  
chess nuts boasting in an open foyer.

why was the snowman looking through the carrots?  he 
was picking his nose!

why didn’t rudolph get a good report card?  because he 
went down in history.

what is a vegan’s favorite christmas carol?  “soy to 
the World.”

how does the snow globe feel this year?  a little 
shaken.

why do reindeer like beyoncé so much?  she sleighs.

what do you call an obnoxious reindeer?  rude-olph.

what did the gingerbread man put on his bed?  a cookie 
sheet!



what do snowmen eat for breakfast?  ice krispies.

how do christmas trees get ready for a night out?  they 
spruce up!

what did the stamp say to the christmas card?  stick 
with me, and we’ll go places!

what do you call a shark that delivers toys at 
christmas?  santa jaws.

how did scrooge win the football game?  the ghost of 
christmas passed.

what do you get if you eat christmas decorations?  
tinsillitis!

what’s the difference between the christmas alphabet 
and the regular alphabet?  the christmas alphabet has 
no-el.

what’s every parent’s favorite christmas carol?  
“silent night.”

what did the gingerbread man say after all the cookies 
were eaten?  it’s so hard to bake new friends!

-------

here's hoping you have the merriest of christmas by 
keeping Christ in it.  He is the light of the world and 
He will bring light into your world.  relax, laugh and 
let Him.  God's got this!


